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January 29, 2025 
          *CERTIFIED MAIL* 
Satbir Singh 
W6028 Blazing Star Dr 
Appleton, WI 54915 
 
       

This letter is to notify you that we are in receipt of your application for a Mechanical Amusement 
Device License for Pizzeria Pub & Bar, located at 1200 N Sharon St. The Police Department has 
recommended that your application for a Mechanical Amusement Device License be denied. The 
application has five amusement devices listed, which are as follows: “dart board”, “golden fortune”, 
“fusion 2”, “fire link”, and “fusion 2”. All these listed machines except the dart board are illegal 
gambling machines in Wisconsin pursuant to Wis. Stat. §945.03, Wis. Stat. §945.035, and Wis. Stat. 
§945.04 and City of Appleton ordinance 9-52(3). 

You have the right to appear before the Safety and Licensing Committee to contest this 
recommendation. To do so, please contact the City Clerk’s Office within 30 days of receipt of this 
letter in order to be placed on the Agenda of the Safety and Licensing Committee. Failure to contact 
the City Clerk’s Office within 30 days will result in your license being denied.  

Regular meetings of the Safety and Licensing Committee take place on the second and fourth 
Wednesday of each month at 5:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers, 6th floor of City Hall, 100 N Appleton 
St., Appleton, Wisconsin. 

Again, should you choose not to appeal this recommendation, your application will be considered 
denied and a Mechanical Amusement Device License will not be issued. 

If you have specific questions relating to gambling machines please contact Lt. Ben Goodin, Appleton 
Police Department, at 920-832-5500. 

Respectfully, 

 

Kami Lynch 

City Clerk 

http://www.appleton.org/

